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Decar Partner in Forest Health and Watershed Restoration:

Pre-proposals for projects funded through the Secure Rural Schools and Community Self Determination
Act of 2000 will need to be submitted to the Salem District Office by January 31, 2006. Pre-proposals are
intended to provide a bricf (1-2 page) overview of the project, estimated costs, the resource benefits and
how it contributes to the intent of the Act. The pre-proposal form is attached. Pre-proposals can be
submitted electronicatly by sending them to Judy Akahoshi@blm.gov.

The pre-proposal process is intended to be an efficient means for BLM and the Resource Advisory
committee members to review proposals and provide feedback to applicants. Review results are provided
back to applicants so that any improvements or changes can be incorporated into the full project
applications. The April 14, 2006 due date for full applications and other dates in the project review
process are shown on the attached schedule.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (503)375-5644 or Trish Hogervorst at
{503)375-5646.

Thank you for you continued commitment to forest health and watershed restoration.

Sincerely,

T e

Paul Jeske
Salem Distriet RAC
Designated Federal Official

3 Attachments
! - Pre-proposal form (1 p)
2 - Project information form (1 p)
3 - 2006 schedule (1 p)
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